Christine Hirst

From: “Dave and Julie Wharram
To: <christine. hirst

Sent: 09 May 2004 00:52
Subject: FROM NEW ZEALAND

HELLO CHRISTINE....MY NAME IS JULIE WHARRAM. | HAVE BEEN IN TOUCH WITH IRIS WELLS AND
SHE HAS KINDLY GIVEN MY YOUR ADDRESS. | AM TRYING TO GATHER INFO RE MY HUSBANDS
FAMILY OF WHARRAM. THE WHARRAM FAMILY HAVE OWNED PROVIDENCE HOUSE IN NABURN FOR
A COUPLE OF HUNDRED YEARS, AND MY HUSBAND'S COUSIN SUSAN KAY STILL RESIDES

THERE. MATTHIAS AND KAY WHARRAM, MY INLAWS, SOLD THE PROPERTY TO THE PROCTOR
FAMILY IN THE 60'S WHEN THEY MOVED TO NZ, AND SUSAN WHARRAM (KAY) THEN PURCHASED IT
FROM THE PROCTORS IN THE 80'S. | WAS THERE A COUPLE OF YEARS AGO, AND SOME DAY DAVID,
MY HUSBAND AND | WOULD LOVE TO RETURN.

I WILL LOOK FORWARD TO RECEIVING ANY INFO THAT YOU MAY HAVE TUCKED AWAY SOMEWHERE.

BYE FOR NOW. JULIE WHARRAM



